

B.R.S. Semester - 5 (Remedial) (CBCS) Examination**March/April-2024 (NEW COURSE)****F-11 English Literature & Language Correction(Foundation-11)****Time: 2:30 Hours****Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Que. 1 (A) Answer the following question in one line each. (08)
- 1) What did the boy not like?
 - 2) Why did the King worship God?
 - 3) How did the Brahmin boy die?
 - 4) From where did sekhar get inspiration?
 - 5) Who came from the south?
 - 6) Who was a man of Sentiment?
 - 7) Who won competition?
 - 8) Why was the princess shocked?
- Que. 1 (B) Answer the following question briefly. (Any two) (06)
- 1) Why did the king go to the forest and do penance?
 - 2) How did the Brahmin boy die?
 - 3) Who was Skekhar's source of poetic inspiration?
 - 4) Why did Sekhar burn his book of poems?
- Que. 2 (A) Explain the following with Reference to context. (07)
- 1) "Please, God. Let it keep on raining till half past seven."
 - 2) "My poet I have come."
- Que. 2 (B) Write short note on of the following. (Any One) (07)
- 1) Brahmin's son.
 - 2) End of the story "Once There was a King."
 - 3) Result of the war of words. Its consequences.
- Que. 3 (A) Write one-word Substitute of the following. (09)
- 1) A person who sees the bright side of things.
 - 2) A person who sees only the dark side of things.
 - 3) A person who lives on vegetable.
 - 4) An unmarried woman.
 - 5) A person who gives financial support.
 - 6) A person who over eats.
 - 7) One who is unable to read and write.
 - 8) A person who suffers from mental disorder.
 - 9) That cannot be seen.
- Que. 3 (B) Change the paragraph into passive voice. (05)
- 1) My father looks after this account. We often put many responsibilities upon him. He does his duties well. We pay great respect towards him.
- Que. 4 (A) Change the degree. (07)
- 1) Oil is light. Water is not that much light.
 - 2) Deepak is tall. Ashish is tall.
 - 3) Wheat is useful. Gold is not equally useful.
 - 4) Ram is taller than Shyam.
 - 5) Mukesh is not so cleaver as Lata.
 - 6) Shyam is not so cleaver as Ram.
 - 7) Kamal did not play so good as Atul.

Que. 4 (B) Translate the paragraph into Gujarati. (07)

We all know that our mind is flooded with all kinds of thoughts. As the thoughts, so is the mood. We have waste, negative and vicious thoughts. Therefore, we must observe our thoughts constantly to see that we think positively. We should develop, positive and elevated thoughts. Their thoughts help us to organize the mind properly.

Que. 5 (A) Write a Paragraph one of the following (Any One). (07)

- 1) Use and misuse of mobile phone.
- 2) Global Warming
- 3) Discipline.

Que. 5 (B) Reading the following paragraph and answer the questions given below. (07)

Shantanu accepted all the conditions lay down by Ganga. Ganga and Shantanu were married. In due course, Ganga gave birth to a son. Ganga took him in her arms and walked out of the palace. Shantanu wanted to know where his queen was going with her son. So, the quietly followed her. When Ganga reached the banks of the river, she threw baby into the water. Shantanu, who was hiding himself behind a tree, was horrified to see this cruel act of his queen. He was furious with Ganga. But he had agreed to all her condition before they got married and so, he remained silent.

QUESTIONS: -

- 1) Did Shantanu accepted conditions laid by Ganga?
- 2) What did Ganga do when she gave birth to a son?
- 3) What did Shantanu want to know?
- 4) What did Shantanu do?
- 5) What did Ganga do with her son when she reached the river?
- 6) Where was Shantanu hiding himself?
- 7) What did Shantanu remained silent?
